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November E-Newsletter
November has been a busy month here locally and I wanted to update you on

some of the things happening in our community and our state.




This November is Small Business Month and I want to give a big shout-out to
all of our amazing local small businesses. Our local economy is built off the
back of hardworking small businesses owners who help make our local area

the best place to live.




This month I have also had the privilege of visiting so many of our amazing
local community groups, small businesses and local heroes including; 

Hosting our local RSL Sub-Branches in NSW Parliament
Visiting SDN Riverwood for Early Learning Matters Week
Hosting the 2022 United Nations Day Gala Dinner
Celebrating Grandparents Day at Lugarno Public School
Celebrating Olympia Sleiman's 100th Birthday
Meeting with Peakhurst locals about traffic and parking issues
Helping serve meals to those in-need at Riverwood Community Centre
Hosting the 2022 St George Community Awards
Visiting RAIN in Penshurst
Hosting a community meeting in Mortdale Heights 
Meeting our local Year 12 High School Leaders in Parliament
Attending Penshurst RSL's Remembrance Day Service
Visiting the Penshurst Mosque to chat with some of our local multicultural
leaders

Its been a great month so far!
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Feel free to have a read below to see more about what's happening in our
community. 



2022 St George Community

Awards Ceremony




It was my pleasure to host the
annual St George Community

Awards at Club Central this month!




A big congratulations to all the
wonderful award recipients who were

recognised on the night!

 



Making Medical Care More

Accessible For You




The NSW Government is making it
easier to access more medications

Read more



Local NSW ClubGrants

Recipients
 

Local organisations have received
funding under the NSW

Government's ClubGrants Fund.




These grants reinvest clubs gaming
machine profits back into worthwhile

community projects.
 



More Choice for First Home

Buyers




Read more
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through your local pharmacy to give
patients more options and ease the

pressure on our GPs.

 

Read more

The NSW Government is making it
easier for first home buyers to enter

the property market.




First home buyers will now be able to
choose between a smaller annual
property payment or upfront stamp

duty.

Find out more here

Community Notice Board

Meet me at a train station near you!


I am out and about at our local train stations in the mornings to listen to local
commuters and hear their concerns.



If you see me or my team, please don't hesitate to have a chat about something
that concerns you.

How Can Mark Help You?

     .        

Mark Coure MP  |  Member for Oatley

Oatley@parliament.nsw.gov.au  


www.markcoure.com.au
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02 9580 9349


24 Pitt Street, Mortdale NSW 2223


Authorised by Mark Coure MP, 24 Pitt Street, Mortdale NSW 2223, November 2022.

Copyright © 2022 Mark Coure MP, All rights reserved.




Our mailing address is: PO Box 478, Mortdale NSW 2223




Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.
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